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August 9, 2018

Marsha Berkbigler, Chair

Board of County Commissioners
1001 E. 9™ Street

Reno, NV 89512

Re: Appointment of Lt. Mike Bassi to the E-911 Emergency Response Advisory
Committee

Dear Marsha,

The E-911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee is established by County Code to
oversee the plan for enhancements to the County’s 911 System and to make
recommendations on expenditures of revenue collected through the telephone line
surcharge allowed by state statute. Members of the committee must be a resident of and
a qualified elector in Washoe County and possess knowledge concerning telephone
systems for reporting emergencies.

Washoe County Sheriff’s Office Lt. Bill Ames has served on the committee since 2016
but is transferring to another division. This is to inform you I have appointed Lt. Mike
Bassi to the E-911 Emergency Response Advisory Committee. Lieutenant Bassi meets
the qualifications of this appointment.

Sincerely,

D (/.

Chuck Allen, Sheriff

cc: V' John Slaughter, County Manager
Doug Campbell, E-911 Chair
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